
Bluestone Fine Art Gallery operated in the Old City District of
Philadelphia from 2011 until October 2020.  At that time, owner Pam Regan
decided to close the physical gallery location until further notice.  I
plan to make a final decision on how I will move forward with Bluestone in
the spring of 2021. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any of your art needs, as I will be
happy to assist. 
 
Pam@bluestone-gallery.com

 


